
                                          
The Tampa Bay Area Chiefs of Police Association will be hosting a free training 
opportunity for law enforcement supervisors/commanders.  This training seminar – 
Changing Nature of Law Enforcement and the Impact of the Florida Police Chiefs 
Association Subcommittee on Accountability and Societal Change – will be held 
via WebEx on Wednesday, December 16th, 2020 (from 1130-1230 hours).     
 
The Changing Nature of Law Enforcement and the Impact of the Florida Police Chiefs 
Association Subcommittee on Accountability and Societal Change seminar is geared 
toward supervisory and management staff; this seminar will provide an assessment, 
from each panelists’ perspective, of the challenges, opportunities, and paths forward in 
the current law enforcement environment.  Additionally, this seminar will provide an 
update on the work and goals of the FPCA Subcommittee and how agencies can 
balance these future demands with the betterment of our personnel and organizations 
in mind.    

 
Panelists/Presenters: 

  Chief Brian Dugan, Tampa Police Department  

   Chief Daniel Slaughter, Clearwater Police Department                                                               

 Chief Anthony Holloway, St. Petersburg Police Department 
 

More Information/Registration:  
Contact Major David Dalton, Clearwater Police Department 

(727.562.4299 or David.Dalton@myclearwater.com).   
Seating is limited. 


